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From: Angela Arnold   
Sent: 24 February 2015 13:24 
To: WatsonNeil 
Cc: 'John Baron' 
Subject: WHEATLEY LAITHE FARM 

Dear Neil Watson 

WHEATLEY LAITHE FARM – CORE STRATEGY ALLOCATION 

Further to a meeting at Pendle Town Hall with Dean Langton and yourself today (with William 
Hargreaves, myself and John Baron from AJP Surveyors), I wish to withdraw my objection to 
Wheatley Laithe Farm being included as land to be allocated to future industrial development in 
the core strategy. 

Only after this meeting were we clear about the purpose of inclusion – we assumed we’d have to 
move more or less immediately – whereas we understand why the council are under an obligation 
to allocate land for future industrial/employment use. 

The council have explained this is part of a 15 year plan and it would be in everybodys’ interests 
not to object to allocation.  William Hargreaves is also in agreement with this course of action.   

Regards 

Angela Arnold 


